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Another Buck is heading to State to represent BMS at the

*

Peace Poster Contest! Each year the BMS Art Department
headed by Ms. Castelluccio, works with the Lions Club.
Students are given a theme and have to portray that
theme to enter the contest. This year's theme was "Lead
with Compassion.”

Our winners this year were:

1st Place - Harper Griffin, 6th Grade

2nd Place - Niyla Prince, 7th Grade

3rd Place - Jaxon Ostrander, 6th Grade
Great job to all of the BMS students that participated and
a special thank you to Ms. Castelluccio and Lions' Club

for this opportunity!




